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Meet & Greet

To all our visitors that are here with us today, please join us downstairs
after the service, for a light snack. Our hospitality team would love to get
to know you better; and we pray that you will come back and worship
with us.

Activities BAGS

are available for children to use during the Divine Service.
@@ These are bags for two age levels available: ages 2-5 and 6-11.

Please contact one of the greeters to receive one, and please return
the bags to the greeters, after service. Thank you

Come Alive Ministries

Thank you for your unwavering support of Come Alive Ministries. Your generosity
truly makes a difference! If you would like to contribute new or gently used baby
items, please reach out to Sherry at sherrybeaty@comcast.net. Your donations help
us bring hope and care to those in need.

Elders T'raining Cohutta Springs

December 6-8, 2024 Conference Center

Attention Elders!

Nurturing church members spiritually and emotionally can be
challenging, especially when conflicts arise. Join us for a training to:
e Learn tips for preventing and resolving conflict
e Build stronger relationships
¢ Network with fellow elders
To Register please visit: https://events.gccsda.com/elders2024
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Dreaming of a City Musical

December 7, 2024

We are excited to invite you to a special musical presentation, "Dreaming of a City,"
on December 7, 2024. This unforgettable event will feature the talented members
of our Auburn Church family, including the Auburn Children’s Choir, the Auburn
Ensemble, Dragos Necula, and more.

Come enjoy a Sabbath filled with inspiring music as we reflect on the hope and
promise of a city yet to come. It's an event you won't want to miss!

Save the date, bring your family and friends.
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Snack Drive

December 14th is Snack Drive Sabbath. Please bring child-friendly snacks. They will
be donated to Pathunited. This is an organization that works with grades K-9th,
specifically in the Carter Mobile Home Park where they have dedicated space for
after school programs. We need enough snacks to last for the week of the
December 15th and prayerfully enough for the kids to take home for the winter
break. Snacks must be nonperishable. Bring anything that you or your children
would enjoy that is wrapped as a single serving.

Some suggestions are single serving size:
Chips, Popcorn, Pretzels, Cookies, Crackers and cheese, Microwave Mac and cheese
Granola bars. May God continue to bless our church family as we let His light shine.

GYC - December 27-31, 2024 Columbus, Ohio

WHEREVER HE GOES - Conference
A CONFERENCE OF REVIVAL FOR YOUNG PEOPLE

To register: You may visit our website or Facebook page and scan the QR Code on
the flyer. You may also access the QR Code on the flyer that is posted on the
Bulletin Board in the hallway.

Pentecost 2025 Initiative

Beginning on Wednesday, September 4, 2024, until Wednesday, December 31,
2025, all members are invited to join on the prayer call for the outpouring of the
Holy Spirit.

The number is 404-891-6338, code 772937. The time is 12:00 - 12:30 pm EST. Each
month a different Union will be leading out with a different “Prayer Focus.” The
focus for September is “The Outpouring of the Holy Spirit for our Youth and Young
Adults.” Also, each Sabbath, the “Prayer Focus” of each month, is to be lifted to the
Lord in private and public worship.
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